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GETTING READY FOR KINDERGARTEN  
Will your child be 5 before September 1, 2023? 

If so, it’s time to register for kindergarten! 

 
Join BCCC Early Learning Center and First Up  

for a virtual information session  
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2023 at 6:30-7:00PM    
We’re here to help you learn about what to expect in kindergarten, how to  

prepare for the transition, navigate the registration processes, and more! 
 
 
 
 
 

                Click HERE to Register to Register or Scan    

http://www.firstup.org/
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIuf-isqDwiHNwoVVroYIEsjAnIKE29gwIy
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